
 

 

Announcement from Udonpittayanukoon School 

Subject: Policy on Not Accepting Gifts and Presents of Any Kind During the 

Performance of Duties (No Gift Policy) for the Fiscal Year 2023. 

*************************************** 

Udonpittayanukoon School recognizes the importance of fostering a corporate 

culture, values, and appropriate guidelines for personnel to follow regarding the giving or 

receiving of gifts, presents, or other benefits related to the performance of their duties. 

This is to prevent actions that could influence the abuse of power for personal or others' 

benefit, in accordance with government policy and the anti-corruption and misconduct 

reform plan. 

To demonstrate our commitment to combating all forms of corruption and to 

promote virtues, ethics, and integrity in our work, which will result in transparency and 

adherence to good governance principles, Udonpittayanukoon School hereby announces 

that all personnel are prohibited from accepting any gifts or presents in relation to their 

duties, whether before, during, or after performing their tasks. This policy aims to avoid 

actions that could affect judgment or decision-making in performing duties, which may 

lead to discrimination or conflicts of interest. All levels of management are expected to 

set a good example and oversee their staff to ensure proper conduct and strict adherence 

to anti-corruption and misconduct prevention measures. 

Issued on October 1, 2023 

 

 

 

            Acting Deputy Director  

of Udonpittayanukoon School 


